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MEDICAL CENTER CLINIC WELCOMES ROBERT MACNEAL, MD TO THE 
DERMATOLOGY & LASER CENTER 

PENSACOLA, FL, September 1, 2022: Medical Center Clinic is pleased to announce the arrival of Robert MacNeal, 
MD, to The Dermatology and Laser Center.   

Dr. MacNeal completed his undergraduate studies at Ursinus College in Collegeville, 
Pennsylvania. He went on to earn his medical degree from Temple University School 
of Medicine in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, where he graduated with honors. He 
completed a residency in internal medicine and then worked as a hospitalist at 
Dartmouth Hitchcock Medical Center.  He then went on to complete a residency in 
dermatology at Darmouth. He received specialty training in Mohs surgery at the 
University of Iowa. He is certified by the Mohs College of Surgery and is double board-
certified in both Dermatology and Mohs Surgery. He is a fellow of the American 
Academy of Dermatology.  

The Dermatology & Laser Center is comprised of highly trained practitioners who 
specialize in complex medical, cosmetic, and surgical dermatology, including MOHS 
surgery. They provide treatments for a multitude of skin conditions including, acne, 
moles, warts, eczema, psoriasis, and rashes. The providers are specialty trained in the 
treatment of skin cancers including, basal cell carcinoma, squamous cell carcinoma, 
and melanoma.  Dr. MacNeal will be working alongside board-certified 

dermatologists David Gaston, MD, Scott McMartin, MD, Ashton Rountree, MD, and Kevin Welch, MD. 

“The Dermatology and Laser Center is excited to welcome Robert MacNeal, MD, to our team, and pleased to be able to 
further dermatological care in the community of Pensacola with such a highly qualified medical professional,” states 
Mary Land, Practice Management.  

To schedule an appointment with Dr. MacNeal, or for more information about the services provided by The 
Dermatology and Laser Center, please call 850.474.8386 or visit MCCDermatology.com. 
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